The Ark Nursery Newsletter



This week

This week we have been consolidating in phonics and maths this week. In Literacy, we've sequenced the story of Jack and the Beanstalk, creating our own story maps. We have talked transitions ALL week and the children are super familiar with their September routines and our Reception classroom and staff. We've also been looking back on old photos and talking about how much we have grown and developed. We've been in our outdoor areas, collecting treasures to place on our beanstalks back in class. We've made castles using our construction resources and drawn some looking at castles in England too.



Next week

Next week will see our final celebrations of the year! We have lots of fun activities planned, alongside our Graduation celebration for our older children on Monday at 2:30pm. We can't wait!



Free pre-school activity for children.

Enjoy sharing books together while helping your child get ready for playgroup or school.

Pick up a Marvellous Makers mini challenge card and get a sticker for every time you visit the library this summer.

You can join the Summer Reading Challenge from the 6th July with lots of exciting free activities over the summer holidays



borrow discover connect







